
MEMBERS NOTICE 
 

CO-VID 19 RESTRICTIONS UPDATE  

If you recall the restriction sheet placed on every table when we reopened 
two weeks ago said we would constantly review things. 

We now feel that we can open entry to the club to Members and their 
guests, we strongly urge anybody coming into the club that they use the 
signing in sheets by the entrance doors. 

We are now prepared to take new members and forms are available upon 
request. 

In the next few days, we are hopeful of allowing snooker to be played 
under strict restrictions, these will posted on the games room wall and 
will be self-explanatory and MUST be adhered to. 

The thrust of these rules are that it is player’s responsibility to sanitise 
the balls, the table, any equipment used that is not their own after every 
game.  

Only the furthest table from the bar will be used and it will be singles 
games only to begin with. 

Signage now in place indicating that no more than two people shall use 
the toilets at any one time, please respect this. 

Additional protective screens have been added to the bar and hand 
towels and dispensers will be fitted tomorrow in the toilets for members 
who do not want to use the hand dryers. 

We can advise you that there will be no competitive or friendly cricket at 
Undercliffe this season. 

With no cricket this season senior and junior cricketer’s annual subs of 
£40 and £20 will now be £20 for seniors and £5 for juniors for 2020. 
Cricketers would thereby continue their membership and senior 
cricketers able to use their member’s swipe card.  

Finally, thank you for your sensible approach to this unprecedented 
situation. 
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